
 

 

                                                                       Weekly Newsletter No 04 20.05.2022 
 

Hello everyone, 
We hope you have had a lovely week and are looking forward to the weekend? Next week will be our last week of 
school before half term (30th May-3rd June) and look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 6th June. We 
will be hosting a Jubilee Picnic for our classes on Friday 27th May. A separate email with all the information will 
follow shortly. 
 
Triscombe Class 
This week our KS1 children have been on a secret agent school reading SATs mission! Miss Turner said, “I was so 
impressed with how focused and how mature they dealt with their SATs and they took it all in their stride.”  Well 
done KS1, Stogursey Primary School are proud of you for completing your mission!  
Alongside the children doing their secret SATs mission, they have also been learning all about Rapunzel this week 
and drawing their very own self-portraits. As you can see below the children have done a fabulous job, such great 
detail-good job everyone! 

                                                                                                       
 
Young Leaders Award 
This week our year 6 children have started to take part in The Archbishop of York’s Young Leader Award with Mr 
Tucker. The children have been learning what makes a great leader and have been completing challenges and 
worked in pairs to give a presentation about famous leaders who inspired them. Here’s what the children think of 
the award so far: 
Jayden: “I think it’s fun! I enjoy hearing what Archie’s videos of what he wants us to do next. It was interesting to 
see who trusted their classmates in our trust challenge” 
Willow: “It’s good. I really like the activities that we do. I my favourite was the cup challenge.”  

                             
 
Chicken Pox 
This week have had a few confirmed cases of chicken pox in the school. Please could you keep your child off if red 
blisters appear and keep them off school until the blisters have scabbed up and are no longer infectious.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend, see you Monday! 


